
You're Invited to Join Our Sea Exploration 

Voyage! 

Dear Marine Conservation Volunteer, 

We are excited to invite you to participate in our upcoming sea exploration voyage dedicated to 

marine conservation. This unique opportunity will allow you to explore the stunning underwater 

ecosystems while contributing to vital conservation efforts. 

Date: June 15-22, 2024 

Location: Coral Reef National Park 

During this voyage, you will: 

• Engage in hands-on marine research and data collection 

• Participate in conservation workshops led by marine experts 

• Experience breathtaking marine landscapes and wildlife 

Please RSVP by May 1, 2024, to confirm your spot. We look forward to exploring the ocean's 

wonders together and making a difference for our marine ecosystems! 

Best regards, 

The Marine Conservation Team 


